
No.GHD223002e
March 2, 2022

This is to advise you that the following products have been changed.

1. Product Being Changed (All part numbers that start with followings)
  KHEA120F-□, KHNA120F-□,  KHEA240F-□, KHNA240F-□, KHEA480F-□,  KHNA480F-□

2. Description of Change
 The above existing models are certificated with the UL508 standards. And also certificated with
the CSA standards (C22.2 No. 107. 1). So it shows the "C-UL (Listed)" mark on product label now.
 But the safety agency has required an additional certification regarding the CSA standards when the 
update of UL508 standards.
 Cosel tried to meet the requirements to keep the standards, but  in conclusion, Cosel gave up and
has decided not to keep the CSA standards anymore.

 So the safety standard mark on product label will be changed as shown in Table 2.1.
 This change does not affect electronic and mechanical specifications, and the UL508 standards are 
certificated as before (Only the CSA standards become invalid).
 And the CSA standards are still valid regarding the existing models that it shows "C-UL" mark on the 
product label.

3. PCN Effective Date
This is a running change, the PCN becomes valid for the production from the middle of March, 2022.
Please be advised that the schedule may be changed without prior notice due to stock availability.

4. Who to Contact at Cosel with Questions
 Cosel sales representatives

　Should there be any questions, please feel free to contact us.
　Sincerely yours,
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Cosel Co., Ltd.

Table 2.1　Comparison between Before and After Changes [Example: KHEA240F-24]

Kenji Shiho
General Manager
CS Design Dept.

To:

Product Change Notification
Type of Notification: Changing the safety standard mark on product 


